Langdon Cemetery Trustees

Approved Minutes of 7/9/13 Meeting

In attendance:  George Whipple, Doug Beach, Gina Beach, all Trustees.

Meeting called to order 7:00pm.  

George made a motion to accept the meetings from the June meeting as submitted, Gina seconded, unanimous.

George informed us that we should be getting the deed for the newly donated parcel of land that the Town agreed to accept at the March 2011 Town Meeting.

Gina will find out how we submit requests for Winch Fund Monies as well as funds from the other Cemetery account so we don’t go over budget.

We need to get the updated quote from Mike Waysville for the proposed work on the Upper Cemetery Stone wall, Curt is doing this.

Cemeteries looking exceptional between heat and rain, Curt & Shelly have maintained in excellent condition.

We need to locate with pins the newly donated section-2011- of the Upper Cemetery up in the field adjacent to the already new section and subsequently make plans for its utilization.  This new section will not be available until the plotting, mapping and fencing have been completed.  There is more than adequate available space at both the Lower and new section of the Upper cemetery.  We also need to identify the Upper Cemetery by Section for clarity.

Gina made a motion to adjourn, George seconded, unanimous.  Meeting adjourned at 7:30pm

Respectfully submitted:

Gina M. Beach

